
From: Alec   
Sent: 20 March 2025 12:26 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0082 Bull Inn, 333 Crews Hole Road, Bristol, BS5 8BQ 

 
Object.  
the pub, which is of traditional construction and in good condition, should remain, and 
the proposal should take into consideration the current building, and either upgrade the 
existing property to ensure that it aligns with current best practice with regards to 
thermal performance and guidance, or retained as a community asset. 
There does not appear to have been any effort to sell or lease the property as a standing 
asset since it was boarded up 
In 2023. 
 




